WDUZ

GREEN BAY BROADCASTING COMPANY

BEN A. LAIRD, PRES. AND GEN. MGR. NICOLET BLDG.

GREEN BAY, WISCONSIN

July 14, 1947

Mr. J. W. Brauner 23 Howard Ave. Williamsville 21, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Brauner:

This is in answer to your report of June 29, 1947. I would like to verify your report inasmuch as you did hear WDUZ test broadcasting.

We opened June 19, 1947 .. and as we are still test broadcasting you may hear us again. Thank you for your report and for your good wishes for our success.

Sincerely,

Suth Campbell
Secretary

rc